
  
 

 

 

 

23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The library will be hosting the Scholastic Book Fair from Monday 26th – Friday 30th September 2022.  

Students are welcome to visit the Book Fair during their break times and after school.  

The book fairs are really popular with our students and have been a massive success in previous 

years, so we are looking forward to hosting it once more. Every book you buy helps get FREE BOOKS 

for our school library! The Book Fair also helps with promoting reading for pleasure, which in turn 

has a positive impact on students’ studies as well as on a personal level.  

There will be over 200 titles to browse through, with fantasy, thrillers, chick-lit, non-fiction, comedy 

and lots more starting from only £2.99 on offer.  

Please send students into school with cash, as we are unable to accept card payments. You can also 

pay online for any books; just scan the QR code below and follow the on-screen instructions. 

 

As always, thank you for your support! 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Sally Evans 
Librarian 
 


